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	November 28, 2018
TO:	All Interested Parties
FROM:		Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:	Update to the Board of Directors – WEQ Business Practices Subcommittee and OASIS Subcommittee Activities
The WEQ Business Practices Subcommittee (BPS) and OASIS Subcommittee continue to meet jointly to address 2018 WEQ Annual Plan Item 2.a.i.1 – Paragraph 1627 of Order 890 – Posting of additional information on OASIS regarding firm transmission curtailments.  This annual plan item is the final remaining directive from FERC Order No. 890 to be addressed by the industry through NAESB.  Currently, the subcommittees are working to identify the additional data and templates that will need to be posted to meet the FERC directive as well as proposed standards to achieve the postings. 
The completion date for this effort is 1st Quarter 2019.  The next joint meeting of the subcommittees is a conference call on December 7, 2018.
In addition to the joint standards development effort, the WEQ OASIS Subcommittee continues to meet to address several other annual plan items.  During the most recent meeting, the subcommittee voted out a recommendation in support of 2018 WEQ Annual Plan Items 3.c and 3.g – Evaluate adding dynamic notification for the rollover rights renewal deadline and develop new standards/modifications as needed; Request to review and modify WEQ-002-4.2.10.3 Dynamic Notification to provide the following enhancements to be done in conjunction with Business Practice Standards that are being developed for 2018 WEQ API 3.c.: 1. Remove WEQ-002-4.2.10.3.1 HTTP Notification and 2. Modify the standard as necessary to establish a generic structure for e-mail notifications that may be used for status notifications as well as notification for specific events such as notification to customers of the renewal deadline for rollover (R18009).  The comment period for the recommendation concludes on December 28, 2018.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Update on the WEQ BPS and OASIS Activities
image1.png
0

I

0




image2.png
0

I

0




